Dear Dr Lockwood,

Thank you for your time and the thoughtful and valuable final comments on our manuscript. You will see from our revised manuscript that we have approved the small changes that you made to the manuscript.

For the images that we did not receive the permission to reproduce, we have removed these, instead putting in -- as a footnote -- a link to where each may be found. Anticipating that the companies may change their websites and remove the images, we have created some of them as archived webpages. This reduces the overall number of figures actually included within our article to 20, which is a much more manageable number. All of the web addresses in the footnotes function as hyperlinks. We are assuming that most readers will view our article in an online version, and so we are hoping that the hyperlinks can be retained so they can follow the links as needed to see the images.

[bookmark: _GoBack]For the image files, we will send them to you via WeTransfer as high resolution as possible. We have also created a new document with draft copies of the illustrations, and captions for them as we would like these to appear.

We are certain that the manuscript has benefited greatly from this process. We hope you agree.

Best wishes,
The authors

